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Comments: Please!!--approve a final Plan that prioritizes wildlife, climate, and ancient forests…not logging at all

costs.

 

For three decades, the Northwest Forest Plan has protected our mature and old-growth forests, Northern Spotted

Owls, Marbled Murrelets, and other imperiled fish and wildlife on federal lands throughout the Pacific Northwest.

Now the Forest Service is proposing an amendment to the plan that puts LOGGING FIRST, placing our forests,

wildlife and communities at risk. This must not occur!

 

The proposal would vastly increase logging levels on MATURE AND OLD GROWTH FORESTS and ignore the

Plan's original emphasis on wildlife and habitat conservation. While the proposal is alarming there is even more

concern with the recent Trump Administration Executive Order calling for the "Immediate Expansion of Timber

Production." This EO would skirt long-standing regulations like the Endangered Species Act and National

Environmental Policy Act and would ultimately lead to the decimation of our National Forests. We want to

preserve our old growth areas for my and your grandchildren!

 

We need a STRONG PLAN to protect our remaining mature and old-growth forests and the many imperiled

species that depend on that forest habitat for survival. We also need it to protect our collective interest in clean

air, drinkable water, and the climate stabilizing benefits forests provide by storing and sequestering vast amounts

of carbon. Debbi Flittner, outdoor enthusiast, nature lover, camper, hiker and grandmother of 5.


